Peru & ACS Talk Cooperation in Climate Action & Gastronomy
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Secretary General Rodolfo Sabonge met with Peru’s Ambassador to Trinidad and Tobago David
Malaga, discussing cooperation possibilities in the region.

The ACS and Peru have recently reactivated their links and mutual interests. Peru attended the 4th
ACS International Cooperation Conference in October and presented on cooperation opportunities in
gastronomy, disaster risk reduction and climate change, and geospatial information management.

Peru has been an Observer of the ACS since 1997.



